
 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

95.6% 

 

 

Unfortunately, no 

classes achieved 

100% this week 

 

 

This week’s House 

Champs 

 
Boulby 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book                                    
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
School football clubs Y3-Y6  3 – 4.15 
 
 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book  
FILM CLUB: Returns in September 
 

Thursday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
 

Friday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
 
We break up today for our summer holiday and the children 
return to school on TUESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 
 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Dear Families,     

Welcome to the news from the penultimate week 

of term. The week began with a wonderful 

performance from FOUR of our football teams at 

Brotton carnival last weekend. Our girls’ teams 

battled well throughout their eight matches. Our 

boys’ matches were filled with goals and thrills 

and we are very proud to have brought away the 

runner’s up trophy that will fill our cabinet for the 

next year. Well done all!  

Many of our children have been acknowledged for 

their great qualities recently and Governor 

UMPHHH awards were awarded in assembly this 

afternoon. Our 100% attendance children will 

enjoy a game of bowling and pizza next week and 

every child who reached the 97% target will 

receive a special acknowledgement.                         

Well done everyone!                                                        
        

TRANSPORTER 

Head Teacher Award 
For:  

  Spelling Umph! Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Eva Naylor Maisie Atkinson Albie Dixon-Turner 

FS2 Lucy Allan Bryn Shaw Lady Simpson 

KS1 
Ethan McDonald 
Ted O’Hare 

Endean Gill 
Patience Peebles 

Joshua Kowalski 
Phoebe Beckwith 

Lower 
KS2 

Bethan Jones 
Elle Padgett 

Seth Hodgson 
Kai Rooks 

Laila McSorley 
Ethan Plunkett 

Y5 Eva Jackson Martha Brayshaw Imogen Briggs 
Y6 Libby Brown Evie Oldroyd Tom Hodgson 

 

Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 

Why did the orange roll 

down the hill? 

Because it ran out of 

juice. 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 13th July 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

ATTENDANCE NEWS                         
Our overall figure for attendance this year is 95.8 

(which isn’t great!) despite 8 weeks exceeding 96% 

and 6 weeks exceeding our 97% target. However, we 

are pleased with the impact that home visits are 

making! 

Well done to all of our families who have achieved 

97% for the year. Your names will be put into a hat 

for a £25 ASDA family voucher. The winner will be 

notified on Monday. 

Our local PCSO Nick Simpson 
regularly drops in for a chat to update 
us on local news. We have been 
concerned to hear about some 
antisocial behaviour in the park 
around tea time. If you have any 
worries and would like to contact him 
directly, you can do so on. 
Nicholas.simpson@cleveland.pnn.poli
ce.uk                                                              
All calls are logged and followed up 
with home visits where appropriate. 

SAFETY REMINDER Please do not cross our car 

parks. Use the paths for your safety. THANKYOU 

 

 

PICNIC 

MENU 

Please note some menu choices may differ this week 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
mailto:Nicholas.simpson@cleveland.pnn.police.uk
mailto:Nicholas.simpson@cleveland.pnn.police.uk
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 IMPROVEMENT 
Year 1 Izaac Savage 
 Year 2 Ruby Donaghy 
Year 3 Martin Joyce 
Year 4 Lucas Scott-Walker 
Year 5 Libby Brown 
Year 6 Matthew Currie 

 

 STICKABILITY 
Year 1 Maddie Garbutt 
Year 2 James Daniels 
Year 3 Frankie Akers 
Year 4 Theo Lodge 
Year 5 Chloe Kennedy 
Year 6 Sam Etherington 

 

 RESPECT 
Year 1 Jacob Watson 
Year 2 Darcy Jones 
Year 3 James Ditchburn 
Year 4 Millie Parkin 
Year 5 Max O’Hare 
Year 6 Niamh Surtees 

 

GOVERNOR UMPPPH AWARDS 
2018 

 

YEAR 1 Dexter Winspear 

YEAR 2 Connor Bottomley 

YEAR 3 Evangeline King 

YEAR 4 Isabelle Hodges 

YEAR 5 Thomas Bowman 

YEAR 6 Toby Cornwell 

 TEAMWORK 
Year 1 Noah Beevers 
Year 2 Amelie Bowers 
Year 3 Poppy Neasham 
Year 4 Milly Richardson 
Year 5 Saphia Swales 
Year 6 Imogen Goddard 

 HOMEWORK 
Year 1 Harry Ditchburn 
Year 2 Elle Padgett 
Year 3 Jon Adams 
Year 4 Josh Turner 
Year 5 Finn Cadman 
Year 6 Chloe Myers 

 SPORTS PERSONALITY 
Year 1 Albie Birtwhistle 
Year 2 Benjamin Shaw 
Year 3 Angelina Antwhistle 
Year 4 Connor Booth 
Year 5 Poppie Peacock 
Year 6 Kayden Taylor Keeler 

HEAD GIRL & BOY 

2018 

LUCIE EVANS 

SHAI DIXON 

Year 6 House Captains will be        

confirmed next week! 

SCHOOL AWARDS 2018 

Did you know? 

ALDI are taking 

online pre orders 

for uniform from 

July 12th. 2 polo 

shirts, a skirt or 

trousers and 

sweatshirt for £5! 
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RUBY & ALYSHA TAKE ON EUROPE! 

 We stayed in a city called Assen in Holland and got a coach to the dance comp 

in Den Bosch. The juniors [the older ones] did their dance whilst the youths [the 

younger ones] which were in went into town. The juniors came 3rd in their 

dance. The two junior duets were Frances and Olivia which came 2nd and Jessica 

and Ellie-Mae came 4th. We then got a bus back to Assen and Alysha and I had a 

hot dog party.  

On the Sunday, we got a coach back to the comp and the Youths finally got to do 

their dance. We also had the two youth duets competing which were Bonnie 

and Libby and Ebony and Alysha. YOUTH POM came 3rd and that means we are 

the 3rd best in Europe. Bonnie and Libby came 1st in their duet which means they 

are the best in Europe and Ebony and I came 7TH. 

On Monday, we explored around Amsterdam for the day as it was the day of our 

holiday. We got to go in a really nice sweet shop called Jamin. After that, we 

went to a posh restaurant and most of us got chicken nuggets but the drinks 

that came with our food didn’t taste too good. We had to get the train back to 

the airport and it took about 20 minutes. As we got to the plane most of us had 

a few tears in our eyes because we didn’t want to leave this amazing place.  

BY RUBY MAYS IN Y6 AND ALYSHA SMITH IN Y7. 

 



 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                           

                 

Well done all! 


